
For the week of Oct. 18 – Oct. 22   Second Grade 

Parent Conferences – Thursday,    No school Friday 

All students had a conference time schedule sent home in their 

folder this past week.  If you cannot find yours call the office. 

Reading – We will be reading a non-fiction article on Snakes.  We will 

be working with long o spellings, fact and opinion.  We will have a test 

on Thursday over these skills.  The books will come home on Tuesday to 

read to a parent. 

Spelling – We will have spelling next week. Words and sentences will 

come home on Monday.  There will be no pre-test and the final test will 

be on Thursday. 

Math – We will start working word problems with 2-digit numbers. 

English – We will complete our unit on types of sentences. 

Science – We will finish up with discussing animal groups and move to 

animal adaptations 

Social Studies – none this week 

Share Time – None for the next two weeks 

Reminders –  

Bookmobile – Monday 

4 book reports are due on or before Oct. 29 

See back side for Halloween and Red Ribbon week assignments. 

See you all Thursday, 

Carla Proctor 

 



 

 

Activities for the week of Oct. 25 

Red Ribbon Week – dress up week – say “no” to drugs 

MONDAY: “RED-Y TO LIVE A DRUG FREE LIFE” WEAR RED 

TUESDAY: “HATS OFF TO BEING DRUG FREE” WEAR YOUR 

FAVORITE HAT 

WEDNESDAY: “OUR DREAMS ARE TOO BIG FOR DRUGS” PAJAMA 

DAY 

THURSDAY: “I’M A JEAN-IUS, I’M DRUG FREE” WEAR JEANS 

FRIDAY: “SAY BOO TO DRUGS!” WEAR YOUR HALLOWEEN 

COSTUME 

See attached for Halloween parties 

If you are bringing treats, they need to be here before 1:30 on Friday.  We will eat 

before the party. There is not enough time to eat treats and do party games. 

Run the party games – Elli (Thanks for volunteering) 

School snack – Elli 

Take home treats – Cam 

Drinks/Plates/Napkins – Kree 

 

Costumes – Friday is costume day.  They may wear costumes to school, if they are 

comfortable, and it is not distracting to them or others.  Remember they will be 

eating and going out to recess in them.  We also have school work during the day.  

If it would be best for your child to bring their costume to school in a bag, that 

would be great too.  We will have time after our last recess to change into 

costumes. 

 


